SUBMISSION 2

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am strongly opposed to the proposed immigration bridge. It will
badly effect those who use the lake for sailing, and it will ruin
the vista from the existing Commonwealth Bridge.

I am alarmed that the proponents of the bridge are advertising it on
TV, before they have any kind of approval to build it. That kind of
behaviour should not be rewarded.

If something must be built, why not a memorial tower on the lake
shore, preferably in stone? That would add something of interest,
visually, whereas the bridge can only intrude on, and break up, the
view.

(Dr) Nicholas Reid
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